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3rd October 2016 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have been sent information from Chesterton 
Parish Council regarding a competition to design a 
poster on ‘Speed Awareness’. Entrants are being 
asked to design a poster that encourages drivers to 
reduce their speed in the village. The competition is 
open to all children aged 4-11 years old. 

 
The winning designs will be chosen by a panel of judges and the overall 
winner will be presented with a £10 book voucher. Their poster will also be 
printed and displayed around the village to remind people to drive safely and 
stick to the speed limit. Try to think of a catchy slogan and a clear and bold 
design that will attract people’s attention. 
 
2nd and 3rd placed entries will win a £5 book voucher each and will also have 
their posters displayed around the village. All of the top three will have their 
posters and names printed in the Chesterton Parish Newsletter. House points 
are available for every entry. 
 
Posters should be A4 and can be 
designed in any format – including 
crayons, water colour, poster paints 
and collage. Entrants must put their 
full name, age and class name on 
the reverse of the poster.  
 
Please hand your finished posters in to the school office by Friday 14th 
October. Winners will be announced on the 7th November. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Horner (on behalf of Eddie Nix – Chesterton Parish Councillor) 


